
Item 15, Pg 37 - 64 Parkwood House, West Street, Harrietsham, Kent

Ref: 18/506223/FULL     

Comments from Cllr Brice:

Query as to whether the pond shown on the location plan was taken into consideration as 
part of the assessment by the Environment Agency for the permit issued on 20th February 
2019. 

Officer response:

The Environment Agency responded as follows:

Recommendation

Officer’s recommendation remains unchanged.


